
 

 

18 May 2020 

 

Over recent weeks we have heard of many examples of Glenlola girls, past and present, working 
on the front line supporting those in need. 
  
Glenlola Collegiate is very proud of the successes of all former pupils and would like to use our 
website and social media to recognise and celebrate the commitment, contribution and care that 
is being shown during these difficult days. 
  
If you, a family member or friend is a former pupil of Glenlola Collegiate and are working on the 
frontline, including health, social care, emergency services or retail, we would like to hear from 
you. 
  
Please forward a photograph, the year you left school and your current role to our email 
account info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk 
  
Many thanks and stay safe. 
  
Mr M Harding 
Head of Senior School 
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